Comment on Notice 2014-14

from Paige Pierce, RW Smith & AssociatesLLC
on Friday, September 26, 2014

Comment:

RW Smith & Associates, LLC would like the MSRB to know that we participated in the drafting of the
comment letter submitted by SIFMA on this rule proposal and, as such, fully support and reiterate al of the
points contained within that submission.

Paige W. Pierce
President & CEO
RW Smith



